
 

 
MINUTE OF THE SCOTTISH PARLIAMENTARY CORPORATE BODY 
(SPCB) MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY 25 MAY 2017 AT 2.30PM, IN 
Q3.02 QH 
 
 
Present: Ken Macintosh MSP (Chair) Gordon MacDonald MSP 
 Jackson Carlaw MSP Andy Wightman MSP 
   
   

Apologies: David Stewart MSP, Liam McArthur MSP  

  
In attendance: Paul Grice 
 Ken Hughes 

 David McGill 
 Michelle Hegarty  
 Becky Thomson 
 Callum Thomson 
 Jane McEwan 
 Joanne McNaughton 
 Huw Williams 
 Judith Proudfoot, Secretary 
  
 
 
SECURITY BRIEFING 
 
1. The SPCB received a further update on security arrangements at the 
Scottish Parliament which had been implemented following the UK threat level 
being escalated to Critical in response to the Manchester attack. 
 
2. The SPCB agreed revised arrangements to be put in place the 
following week.  These would be monitored and reviewed in light of any 
change to the threat level. 
 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 
3. The next SPCB meeting was scheduled to take place on Thursday 1 
June 2017. 
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